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Todd Hellrigel

From: Angelia Mattson
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 2:18 PM
To: Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Connie Matthews
Subject: Volleyball Benefit

The South Pekin Volleyball program reached out and invited us to join them in a fundraising event to 
benefit a student and volleyball player at their school that was recently diagnosed with cancer. The 
volleyball game will take place on Friday, February 9th at South Pekin with a 7th grade match (5:00), 
8th grade match (6:00) and then a B match to end the evening.  
 
Our Volleyball program, along with the parents, have discussed how we can show our support for this 
event. We are hoping to do a small fundraiser at our home game versus Rankin on February 5th.  We 
have discussed doing a bake sale as well as a silent auction. I was reaching out to ask if Midwest 
Central could potentially donate $1 of the ticket sales collected that night (5th) to add to the amount 
that we will donate to South Pekin on the 9th? I believe this is similar to what has been done in the 
past for the Volley for the Cure at the high school. 
 
I am honored that South Pekin chose our school to partner up with for this benefit. I do believe this 
would be a great way to show support for a student in a neighboring 
district.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Mrs. Angelia Mattson  
Physical Education | Co-Athletic Director 
Midwest Central Middle School  
(309) 352-2300 
 
 


